
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on April 8, 2024

This week our ladies and gents at Woodstock Residential Care Home had the pleasure of a visit from the Sittingbourne

Princesses.

The stunning princesses gave a lovely performance, singing to multiple songs including ‘Twinkle Twinkle Little Star’ and ‘Spring chicken’.

The lovely girls varied in age and we all thoroughly enjoyed hearing their talented voices. We were all given props to join in with the

music, such as Easter shaker eggs and pom-poms.

After the performance, the princesses made their way around all of our residents, with a bag of sweet treats.

Thank you Sittingbourne and District Carnival and Court Association for such a lovely visit – we look forward to seeing you all again in

the summer time.
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